
 

Imagination Park music video production debuts 
on billboard.com and surpasses 1 million views 
Vancouver, BC – September 15th, 2016 – Imagination Park Entertainment Inc. (CSE: IP) 
(OTC: IPNFF) (“Imagination Park” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that the 
Company’s recent music video production, “Stay a While” for pop DJ superstars, Dimitri 
Vegas & Like Mike, debuted on billboard.com and has already surpassed over one million 
views on YouTube.  
 
After a string of high profile releases so far this year, the #1 DJ’s on the planet (as voted 
by DJmag.com readers), can remain kings within the current electronic music climate with 
this new music video. Shot on location in Ibiza Spain, their video was produced by Gabriel 
Napora and Yas Taalat for Imagination Park   and directed by world class 
cinematographer Oliver Millar, who’s past commercial credits include Facebook, Nike, 
Mercedes, Tiffany & Co., and Pioneer, as well as musical act A$AP Rocky, among others.  
 
Gabriel Napora comments, “I'm still amazed that our Company in its early stages was 
selected to do a music video for the #1 DJ's in the world.  It's both incredible and 
humbling to have been given this opportunity.  The response to the video has 
exceeded everyone's expectations and having it debut on Billboard is the icing on the 
cake.  I think this video proves that Imagination Park can produce world class 
projects”. 
‘Stay A While’ is included in the official aftermovie of Tomorrowland Brasil and was one of 
the most anticipated tracks of the year. Imagination Park continues to slate revenue-
producing projects, especially productions such as this, that elevate the profile and status 
of the Company within the entertainment industry. 

About Imagination Park 
Imagination Park is an emerging digital content production company, working with talented 
filmmakers around the world to bring conventional as well as virtual reality content to life. 
For more information or to explore working with Imagination Park, email 
info@imaginationpark.com.  

mailto:info@imaginationpark.com


For a full summary on Imagination Park’s project portfolio, please visit Imagination Park’s 
new website at www.imaginationpark.com.  
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD, 
Gabriel Napora 
CEO & Director 
 
The Canadian Securities Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release.  
This press release may include ‘forward-looking information’ within the meaning of Canadian securities 
legislation, concerning the business of the Company. The forward looking information is based on certain 
key expectations and assumptions made by Imagination Park’s management. Although Imagination Park 
believes that the expectations and assumptions on which such forward- looking information is based are 
reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-looking information because Imagination 
Park can give no assurance that it will prove to be correct. These forward-looking statements are made as of 
the date of this press release, and Imagination Park disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any 
forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, 
other than as required by applicable securities laws.   
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